



WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN'T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR PAYMENT The church's mailing address is: 120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland, GA. 31548.

DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK Set up automatic payments through your bank's bill pay or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store. **CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE**Make automatic donations using a credit card or debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfmc.org or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.



Website: www.kingslandfmc.org Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org 120 E. William Street, Kingsland Phone: (912) 729-5445 Worship Service: Sundays 10:30



October 23, 2022



Certainty for Uncertain Times Romans 8:28-30

Sunday, October 23, 2022 10:30 AM, Worship Center

Today's message will also be available on our website (<u>kingslandfmc.org</u>) and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC).

Prelude Soon and Very Soon Rebecca Rassi

Welcome & Announcements Melissa Moreno

Congregational Praise He Has Made Me Glad (I Will Enter His Gates)

Greet Your Neighbor

Congregational Praise Victory in Jesus

Apostles Creed Dean Slusser

Choir Anthem These Things Are True of You

Children's Moment

Lord's Prayer Rev. Bruce Vaughn

Scripture Reading Romans 8:28-30 Ann Pike

Message "Certainty for Uncertain Times" Rev. Bruce Vaughn

Closing Song Freely, Freely

Benediction/Sending Forth

Ushers: Chris Bohner, Alex Blount, Van Blount, Tim Gray

Greeters: Deanna Blount

This Week's Volunteers

Nursery: Regina VanDeusen

Toddler Children's Church: Janice Holtzclaw Elementary Children's Church: Suzie Tippins

Following Christ
by Seeking, Serving, & Sharing
God's Love

Pastor/Staff Appreciation Month

October is National Clergy Appreciation Month, a time set aside to recognize the contributions and service of pastors, priests, reverends, ministers, and all other clergy members.

Tithes & Offerings

Going forward make all checks payable to Kingsland First Methodist Church.

Chili Cook-off

Save the date!! November 30th we are having a Chili- Cook off during Family Night Supper. Individuals or teams are invited to bring their best batch of chili for a chance to be recognized as the Best Chili Of Kingsland First Methodist Church. Contact Melissa for more details or to sign up.

Fall Festival Volunteers

In addition to trunks, we also need volunteers to help out with Fall Festival in other capacities. Please reach out to Melissa by phone at 912-464-9320 or email at Melissa@kingslandfmc.org to sign up.

Food Pantry Needs

Our Food Pantry is currently in need of <u>Canned Goods</u>. Please drop your donations off at church on Sunday mornings, at the Food Pantry on Tuesday and Thursday mornings or at the church office Monday through Thursday. As always, thank you for your generosity as we serve those in need.

All Saint's Sunday

All Saint's Sunday will be November 6, 2022. If you have a loved one that you would like recognized during the service please reach out to Gina in the Church Office at either 912-729-5445 or office@kingslandfmc.org

Desserts For Family Night Supper

This Wednesday will be "Share Your Favorite Dessert" at Family Night Supper. Just make your regular size/serving, there will be plenty to share!!

Food For Youth - Sunday Nights

Thank you to the volunteers who have signed up to cover Youth Supper on Sunday evenings. We still need volunteers to prepare meals for the following dates: November 13, 20 and December 4,11. Please contact Melissa either by phone/text at 912-464-9320 or email her at melissa@kingslandfmc.org to sign up.

Family Night Supper

We are looking for volunteers to help with Family Night Supper. If you would like to volunteer one Wednesday a month with setup, clean up, or serving it would be greatly appreciated. Just text or call Melissa at 912-464-9320 or email her at melissa@kingslandfmc.org to sign up!

2022 Flower Calendar

If you'd like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available: *November 6, 13, 20, December 25.* To reserve a date please call the church office at (912) 729-5445, opt. 1. The flowers you provide are yours to take home after the service.



Flowers are placed in the church today by Manny & Melissa Moreno in honor of Gus Moreno's 18th Birthday on October 26th. Happy Birthday son, we love you and are proud of you!! "And the child grew and became strong; he was filled with wisdom, and the grace of God was upon him." Luke 2:40